

September 2023

Dear Kindergarten Students and Families,

Welcome to kindergarten and Overlook Primary School!

My name is Mrs. Julie Fagan. I am very excited to let you know that I will be your Kindergarten teacher this year! I am also excited to get to know all of you as well. We are going to have a wonderful time learning together. I am looking forward to working with you and your family in the upcoming school year. I **LOVE** teaching Kindergarten and love making learning fun!

This is my 11th year teaching in Arlington and my 15th year teaching at the elementary level. Something you may not know about me is that I attended Overlook and have many fond memories of this school. Being back at OPS feels like home and I am so lucky to be working in such a wonderful community. I love spending time with my family and our dog, Tucker. I enjoy being outdoors and near the beach! I look forward to learning all about you, too.

Health and safety is our first priority. To support this, each child will be using their own school supplies in the classroom. To help your child locate their folder, backpack, jackets and any other materials, please make sure to label all materials with their name. Also, be sure to have a plastic pencil box to store materials as well. Thank you so much!

Our Kindergarten Supply List is available on our website. Additionally, we go through tons of the following items during the year and would truly appreciate any donations: hand sanitizer with pumps, tissues, Lysol/Clorox wipes, glue sticks and play doh.

I look forward to meeting each and every one of you very soon!

Love, Mrs. Fagan ⊙

